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From: Carolyn Hemer

Sent: Tuesday, 22 May 2018 3:26 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: We want to stay in Boothby!

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

The suburbs of Craigburn Farm and Hawthorndene are currently in the federal electorate of Boothby. That's 

where we want them to stay. 

They are part of our area and to move them would be silly. Locally, they tried to move our district in regard 

to Messenger Newspapers to align with an area not compatible with ours. They soon got the message and 

reverted to the original. Communities are intertwined, for instance, we are and have been volunteers at 

Hawthorndene School, which our church community in Blackwood supports. There are many common links 

and may they remain so. 

Yours sincerely, Carolyn Hemer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




